I am sorry that you were disappointed with the instructed Advocate. I hope that the above is a
satisfactory solution. Can you please keep me updated as to any additional concerns that you have
regarding any future instructed advocates.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any further problems.

Regards

Josephine

PS Please ensure that you provide the receipts and the links by return email as the defence case
statement should have been served yesterday.




